
Announcements



Lost & found

If you have lost any 
items, please visit the 
office to claim them.



Tutors Available
Every Wednesday, NMHS tutors will be 

staying after school from 1:30-3:00 to help 
any students who need it. Mrs. McQueen will be 
checking in with students who will benefit from 

extra time working on academics. Please see Mrs. 
McQueen if you have any questions.



Early Arrival
If you get to the North Mac High School before 7:30 

you better dress warm. We open our doors at 7:30 
and we don't let anyone in before that time.

Reminder: Back Packs are to remain in your locker 
during the day, unless you have been provided 

permission otherwise. Hats need to remain in lockers 
as well.



Schedule
STUDENTS & PARENTS+GUARDIANS: 

NMHS will be holding an open campus schedule 
December 14-16, which means that if you do not 
have a final, and no makeup work you do not have 

to stay at school.



Clubs
Scholastic Bowl is selling Candy Cane Gram's for a 

Fundraiser. Send a positive message and a candy cane to 
a friend or teacher at the cost of 50 cents. They can be 

purchased in Mrs. Baragiola's room.



Basketball
Results from Boys Basketball from Friday VS 

Gillespie:

Frosh Lost 29-26, JV lost 42-38, and Varsity won 
62-50.

Tonight: Varsity girls play Piasa at home. Its 
Varsity only starting at 6:00.



Misc.
Mrs. McQueen has PSAT results from October. Please see her 

for the results.

Students of the Month for November, are: 

12th – Jackson Pierce & Madison Lomelino

11th – Keegan Greff & Kelsy Avera

10th – Emma Crawford & Russel Creasy

9th – Shelby Herman & Spencer Hundertmark.


